
 

We would like to cordially invite our Kindergarten and 

first grade families to a college savings night 2. There will 

be good food, good information and a chance to open up a 

savings account with startup funds just for showing up! 

Those who came last time, will receive $5 toward their 

Savings account. 

 

When: Tuesday November 22, 2016 

Where: 2nd Floor Hallway 

Who: Kindergarten and First Graders 

Time: 3:30-4:30pm 


